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Survey Results of Webinar Participants

85% OF WEBINAR ATTENDEES ARE CONCERNED 
ABOUT THE REMOVAL OF “CONTRACT A”
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SURVEY COMMENTS

Thank you for this webinar and providing further 
clarification on what to be aware of with this
“Contract A” removal.

It seems wrong to remove the obligation to act fairly
and with integrity, especially on public procurement 
where public money is spent. We should be improving,
not going back in time.

Excellent, informative session!Ontario based general contractor who was notified of 
the growing concern through our association. Thank-you 
for arranging this alert & awareness webinar.

Thank you for sharing this important information.Good presentation. It will be interesting to see if any 
change in owner direction results.


